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July 22, 2020 
 
 
ATTN:     All Vendors 
 
 
RE:     ITB# DR-4413-AK-2018 Nov – GCCC & PCC 
 

 
Addendum #5 

 
The purpose of this amendment is to change the scheduled pre-bid site visits and the bid due 
date as follows. 
 
 

1. The pre-bid site visits have been cancelled and postpone until further notice.  
 

2. The bid due date has been postponed until further notice. 
 
 
These changes are due to COVID 19. If you should have any questions, please let me know via 
email as shown above. 
  
 

End of Addendum #5 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary Bailey 
Procurement Officer 
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